
                                                             
                    
                                 Second Sunday of Advent 
                                December 9, 2018 

LITURGY SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 

Sunday, December 9- Second Sunday of Advent 
5:00 p.m. – Ronald Cooke req. by Aunt Geri 
8:30 a.m. – Concepcion Solis Fojas req. by Maria Fojas 
10:00 a.m. – Rachel D’Anton req. by Carol & Michael 
D’Anton 
11:30 a.m.-Polish Mass 
Monday, December 10 – Advent Weekday 
12:00p.m. – Helen Halpin req. by Sue Ellen Appleby 
Tuesday, December 11- Saint Damasus I, Pope 
12:00 p.m. – Margaret Tironi req. by Maria, Brian, Evan, & 
Aidan O’Dowd 
Wednesday, December 12-Our Lady of Guadalupe 
12:00 p.m. – Michael Markson req. by the Nelson family 
Thursday, December 13- Saint Lucy, Virgin & Martyr 
12:00 p.m. – Leona D. Riccio req. by Dalis Konecnik 
Friday, December 14 – Saint John of the Cross, Priest & 
Doctor of the Church 
12:00 p.m. Margaret Yurecsko 
Sunday, December 16- Third Sunday of Advent 
5:00 p.m. – Mary Ann Hopler req. by Mike Coffey 
8:30 a.m. – Bill Lenahan req. by his wife, Eleanor 
10:00 a.m. – William V. D’Anton Sr. & Jr req. by Carol & 
Michael D’Anton 
12:00 p.m. – Latin Mass  
                                  

William McCue 
                                               Requested by: Shaffer Family 
                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                    

Collection for December 1&2: $4142.00 
On Line Giving: $2555.92 (November) 
Collection from last year: $3348.00 

 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE 
MILITARY:  LCpl Aleksandr Killeen,  Airman 1st : 
 Nicholas DelCore, Air Force Captain Jessica L. Rotile-Rudo, 
Kenneth Rudo: Warrant Officer 1, Justin D. Gosden PVT 2 
Nick Lisa PFC, USMC 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:  Irene 
Schreiber, Doug Bansch, Maria Acevedo, TJ Schoudel, 
Capt. Adam Cowan, USA, Julio Soto,  Ben Marvilla, 
Michelle Monslave, Amelia Marie Cayea, Mary Therese 
Loftus, Sharon Bauer, Jose Prado, Arlene Berlin, Robert 
Nielsen, Marge Vogel, Efrain Gonzalez, Amanda 
Villarubia, Mary & Pat Skelly, John Skutka, William 
McBurney, Anne Riordan, Linda Hoffman,, Mike Izzo, 
Edward Frame, Adam Hayward, Carol Centonze, James 
Boyle, Carol Ann Boyle, Jessica Gorman, John Krause, 

Ethan Chandra, Jim McNamara, Dorothy Murray, 
Louise Kelly, Tom Gorman, Carlos Carbajal, Miguel 
Fojas, Victoria Santana, Mary Merz, Joe Maulbeck, 
Joyce Turner, Ariel. 
 
PARISH POLICY –PLEASE NOTE: All Catholic families 
living within the parish boundaries are encouraged to 
register as members. Registration has many benefits, 
and in particular, facilitates any arrangements for 
baptisms, marriages, sponsors, etc. Please contact the 
rectory at 973-627-0422 
 
2018 Holiday Extra Cash Raffle! Ticket price $20.00 
FIVE lucky winners: 1st Prize 25%, 2nd Prize 10%, 
3rd Prize 5%, 4th Prize 5%, and 5th Prize 5%. 
Drawing date and time: Monday. Dec.17th at 8:00 a.m. 
Purchase tickets: 
After Mass at Sacred Heart and in the rectory, 
Divine Mercy Academy’s Office or Via email at 
dwdma@optimum.net.Make checks payable to: 
Divine Mercy Academy.ID# 429-5-41490 • License 
#RL: 946. Thank you in advance for supporting 
Divine Mercy Academy! 
 
Gift Cards: When shopping for your holiday dinners 
please remember you can purchase gift cards from 
our volunteers after the masses or at the rectory. We 
also sell different retailor cards you can purchase for 
Christmas gifts or Christmas shopping. Thank you for 
participating in this worthwhile program. If you have 
not, please give it a try! 
 
Help Wanted: Divine Mercy Academy, a PreK3 to 
Grade 8 elementary school located in Rockaway has 
an opening for a Part-Time Technology Teacher for 
the 2018-2019 school year. Please send your cover 
letter and resume to Mrs. Annie Mitchell, Principal - 
principal@dmarockaway.org For further 
information, please email the principal or call the 
school office at 973-627-6003. 
 
Aging Religious need your help. Senior Catholic 
sisters, brothers, and religious order priests 
ministered for years for little to no pay. Their 
sacrifices now leave their religious communities 
without adequate retirement savings. Your gift to 
today’s second collection for the Retirement Fund for 
Religious helps to provide medications, nursing care, 
and more for tens of thousands of elderly religious. 
Please be generous. 
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My dear parishioners, 

 

During this second week of Advent, we reflect on the future God has in store for us. When we delve more deeply 

into the Scriptures, it becomes clear that Advent is not as simple as we may think. Last week’s readings urged us to 

be watchful and to ready ourselves for Christ’s coming. This is not easy; it requires attention to God’s Word within 

us. This week’s message is very similar. The prophet Isaiah gives us a beautiful picture for the Israelites who are in 

captivity. Salvation will come, and the Lord will forgive all their sins. A similar theme is in the Gospel. John the 

Baptist is the herald of the coming Messiah. John calls all creation to repent and seek God’s forgiveness. He is the 

herald who prepares the way for Jesus, the one who reveals the new heaven and earth, which Peter speaks of in the 

Second Reading. What does it look like to prepare our hearts and minds for the coming of Christ? It takes a 

vulnerable and watchful heart. We can find ourselves held captive. When we seek God’s forgiveness with contrite 

hearts, we open ourselves to an amazing grace. God’s mercy is the wellspring of all healing. So let us act out our 

salvation in the ways we live and announce the coming Christ. 

 

God Bless, 

Fr. Pawel 

 

 

OPLATEK – The traditional Christmas bread, oplatek, will be available for the Christmas Vigil Supper, if this is your 

tradition. The oplatek may be found on the altar of Saint Joseph, beginning Dec. 1st. An offering for the oplatek may 

be placed in the basket located for this purpose. 

SIMBANG GABI - The 1st night of the traditional novena of Filipino Masses before Christmas will be celebrated at 

Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish church on Saturday, December 15 at 7:00 in the evening. Fr Cerilo Javinez will be the 

main celebrant. Fellowship and Filipino refreshment immediately follows Mass. 

 This traditional Filipino mass is sponsored by the Diocesan Commission for Catholic Ministries (DCCFM) of the 

Diocese of Paterson. For more information or if you wish to help, please contact DCCFM Vice President, Elmer 

Maximo at (973)664-1949. Maraming salamat po. 

 

ANGEL TREE – Once again, this year’s Confirmation Group will be collecting for the Angel Tree; but somewhat 

different.  We will only do gift cards, and we will split them between Rockaway Social Services (normally who we 

work with) and the families who lost everything in the Dover fire.  For Dover: only gift cards to ShopRite, WalMart, 

and Target.  For Rockaway Social Services families, gift cards to Dick’s, GameStop, Ulta, WalMart, Target, Dunkin, 

Buffalo Wild Wings, and AMC Movie Theatre. 

Please ensure Gift Cards are dropped in the boxes which will be at church, marked accordingly.  TWO 

IMPORTANT FACTS:  ALL GIFT CARDS MUST HAVE VALUE WRITTEN ON THE CARD OR ENVELOPED, AND 

MUST BE DROPPED IN BOXES NO LATER THAN DECEMBER 9.  Distribution is December 10 and 11.  We are so 

grateful to our Parish for supporting the Confirmation Group.  God bless.   

 

Advent Confession: On Wednesday, December 19th Sacred Heart will have an Advent Penance Service beginning 

at 7 pm. St. Cecilia’s will be having their Penance Service on Monday December 17th at 7 p.m. Please take this 

opportunity to approach the Sacrament of Penance as we prepare our hearts to receive the Prince of Peace. 

 

Our Monthly Food Drive for the Rockaway Food Pantry will be next weekend December 15th & 16th.  Canned 

goods, cereal, peanut butter, pasta, etc. Thank you for your support! 

 

 



Please be advised that all the “Senior Events” are open to everyone 55 and over from St. Cecilia & Sacred Heart 

Parishes! 

Wednesday, December 12- Christmas Party 11:00 am Rockaway Country Club 

Tuesday, December 18 – Regular Meeting: 11 am set up, 12-1 social hour, 1-2 meeting, coffee & cake; bingo & 

cards afterwards. The students of Divine Mercy Academy will entertain our seniors with Christmas Carols. For 

more information call Lorraine at 973-366-6871 

                            

Respect Life Corner: The Little Sisters of the Poor are an international congregation of Roman Catholic women 

religious founded in 1839 by Saint Jeanne Jugan. Together with a diverse network of collaborators, we serve the 

elderly poor in over 30 countries around the world. Call us at 973-942-0300 or Email us at 

twomothersuperior@littlesistersofthepoor.org 

Continuing the work of Saint Jeanne Jugan, our MISSION is to offer the neediest elderly of every race and religion a 

home where they will be welcomed as Christ, cared for as family and accompanied with dignity until God calls 

them to himself. Our VISION is to contribute to the Culture of Life by nurturing communities where each person is 

valued, the solidarity of the human family and the wisdom of age are celebrated, and the compassionate love of 

Christ is shared with all. Our VALUES: Reverence for the sacredness of human life; Family spirit; Humble service; 

Compassion; Stewardship For more specific information: http://www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org 

 

St. Paul’s Abbey, on Route 206 one mile south of Newton, has thousands of Christmas trees ready to choose and 

cut 7 days a week from November 23 to December 23, 9 AM to 4 PM. We also have the Abby Gift Shop with many 

items that make ideal Christmas gifts, including books, statues, jewelry and more. 

 

Loyola Jesuit Center MEN’S WEEKEND RETREAT An Invitation To Personal Discipleship February 1 – 3, 2019 

Knights of Columbus, Our Lady of the Lakes Council #3359 is hosting an Ignatian Silent Retreat for all men of the 

parish (18+).  Non-KofC members welcome.  For details please contact Damiano Servidio at 

dservidio@fordham.edu or go to www.kofc3359.org. 

 

Christmas Pageant: First rehearsal is Thursday, Dec. 6th from 6:15 – 7:15pm in Sacred Heart Church. All 

rehearsals will take place in the Church. The full rehearsal schedule is as follows: 

ǐ Thursday, Dec. 6th 6:15 - 7:15pm 

ǐ Thursday, Dec. 13th 6:15 – 7:15pm 

ǐ Thursday, Dec. 20st 6:00 – 7:00pm 

ǐ Friday, Dec. 21st 6:15 - 8pm Dress Rehearsal 

ǐ Monday, Dec. 24th 3:15 – 3:45pm rehearsal; 4:00 – 5:15pm Pageant and Mass 

Ἤ Open to parishioners of both Sacred Heart and St. Cecilia’s or students at Divine Mercy 

Academy, grades 1-8. 

Ἤ The prominent parts (Mary, Joseph, Gabriel, Narrator,.…) will be chosen at the first rehearsal. 

Ἤ Participants are expected to attend every rehearsal to be in the pageant. Your child may not be able 

  to participate in the pageant if attendance at rehearsals is an issue. 

Ἤ Any questions/concerns, contact Derek Nelson (201-213-3393, 973-627-1045, 

derekt.nelson@gmail.com) or Jennifer Nelson (973-476-2568, jennels104@gmail.com) 
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